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Interoffice Memorandum

City Manager’s Office
TO: Mayor Holic and City Council Members
FROM: Edward F. Lavallee, City Manager
RE: Traffic and Parking Study, Hecksher Park

DATE: April 28, 2017

As described in the attached e-mail from Mayor Holic, | am requesting Council direction on a
suggestion for the Police Department to conduct a traffic and parking study of the puklic
on-street parking activity around Hecksher Park.
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